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From: SMITH Mary Bridget
Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2020 5:02 PM
To: *Springfield Employees
Subject: COVID-19 Update 2: COVID-19 Springboard Page

Hello All, 

The City has published a COVID-19 Springboard page with Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ), copies of memos from City 
leadership, and links to resources. The page is on the Springboard homepage or http://springboard/COVID-19.htm 

This situation is changing rapidly and City leaders are working through issues carefully and quickly. As additional 
information becomes available or guidance changes, this FAQ will be updated as an additional resource for City staff.   

Please send your COVID-19 questions and comments to hr@springfield-or.gov and put COVID-19 in the subject line. 
Either you will receive a direct response, or the response will be added to the FAQ. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Mary Bridget Smith 
City Manager Pro Tem, City of Springfield; 225 Fifth Street, Springfield OR 97477;541-744-4061 (Relay711) mbsmith@springfield-
or.gov 
  
Please contact me to request this email or its attachments in an accessible format.  
This communication may be subject to disclosure under Oregon public records law. 
  
 

 


